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Open church service festival shows spirit at the Family Federation for World Peace and Unification 
 
The Family Federation for World Peace and Unification-Sunchang Family Church (Pastor Gyeong-wu 
Gang) held an open service festival on Sunday, the 16th, displaying everything that they have prepared 
over the last 3 months.  
 
Pastor Gyeong-wu Gang stated “The open service festival was held transcending religion and was held 
once every three months with another concert planned for September with the expectation of inviting 
many people. And next spring, we will be hosting a multicultural family culture festival in Hyangto Hall 
and are planning for even more guests to come.  
 
In the future, the multicultural families will make many efforts to reciprocate the support and love the 
Sunchang people have so willing offered.”... 
 
 
 
 


